
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: Plans to build a Crematorium at Firs Farm recreation ground I was shocked to see 
your plans, when The Fir Farm was turned into the Wetlands I couldn't have been more 
than happy to find there was somewhere where the young mums can take their kids to such 
a lovely place where children can learn about wildlife, and a place that can suit everyones 
need, especially we have tennis courts where the teenages have a place to go and play 
football, we should have a cafe where it would be a point where everyone can meet and 
socialise.  With a crematorium this would have another concept totally,  we have the 
Enfield Crematorium down the road, so why do we need one at Firs Farm, find another 
piece of land where it could be built without it encroaching on people's socialising aspects 
of peace and playful area. I dont understand why you would build on a beautiful Playing 
field and so close to residents . It’s an awful decision and don’t understand why you are 
going to destroy the environment with a crematorium in such a  green area. Like so many 
people around the area no one would like to see this built here in Winchmore hill. Build it 
out of town where no one is. WE on Firs Lane Road already the road is used as a cut 
through road this will create more traffic and there are two schools near by that causes 
congestion enough.. Think about people and their well-being and not about money all the 
time.
I hope you make the the right decision and reject and listen to the residents as it is us that 
lives round here and am certain no one on the panel would have wanted this on their 
doorstep.

Yours sincerely 


